
No.C1/509/TC/2007                                         Transport Commissionerate 
                                                                            Trans Towers 

                                                                    Kerala,Thiruvananthapuram 
                                                                            Dated 09-03-2007. 

         
From 
 The Transport Commissioner 
 Thiruvananthapuram. 
To 
 All Deputy Transport Commissioners 
 All Regional Transport Officers 
 All Joint Regional Transport Officers 
 

Sir, 

Sub : -  Motor Vehicles Department - Circular  No.8/2006 -Clarification issued - 
reg.     

Ref :  -  Letter No.L1/10329/ATL/2006 dated 05- 01-2007 From Regional 
Transport Officer, Attingal. 

  Vide letter cited above, the Regional Transport Officer, Attingal has sought for a 
clarification as to whether self addressed and stamped envelope has to be insisted in the 
case of renewal of Motor Driving Licences also, at the time of acceptance of application, 
as the same was not specified in Circular No. 08/2006. In this circumstance all the 
Licensing, Additional and Assistant Licensing Authorities are hereby directed to strictly 
follow the instructions contained in Circular No. 08/2006, in the case of renewal of 
Driving Licences also. 

 
 Yours Faithfully, 

                                                                                        Sd/- 
                                                                         Transport Commissioner 

 


